Spring 2019 visit - class one
What a lovely visit I was treated to.

Class one were expecting the guys from military training to come and teach them some first aid. We had a little time before they were due so the children kindly told me what their favourite thing to do was.

They were all very excited waiting for their training but happily sat and had a chat with me. It was lovely to hear their favourite pastimes from trampolining to dinosaurs.

The excitement from the children when the military team arrived was infectious.  

The session started with the children going over how to call an ambulance in an emergency.

The children’s engagement with the session was fabulous and a testament to how well the guys engaged and made these sessions fun and exciting for the children.

The children were learning how to put a bandage onto a cut and bleeding hand.

The military guys were brilliant at engaging the children and showing them in a clear and concise way how to do the bandage.

The children then paired up and started to practice this new skill.

One of the children bandaged my hand and did a brilliant job with a little help.

It was a lovely sunny day so the guys decided that it would be good for the children to go outside for some exercise. The children had so much fun playing hide and seek and it was brilliant to watch how they played together and hid as a team.

After some rolling down the grass mound in the playground it was time to do some more bandaging in the sun.

The children engaged so well with this lesson and it was clear how much they have enjoyed the military sessions. The guys running the sessions engaged very well with the children, this has obviously resulted in some valuable learning for the children whilst being active and having lots of fun.

The session ended with the children receiving house points.
Considering how excited the children were following the session they did remarkable well sitting patiently waiting to have their points awarded.

Overall the session was a brilliant insight into how the children have learnt to manage new people coming into the classroom environment and how well they can communicate and take instructions from new people outside of the familiar class one staff.

The behaviour of the children who were obviously so excited about the session was amazing and testament to the hard work from the class one staff.

It was such a brilliant session and the guys from the military training have done amazingly well with the children. I believe that moving forward it would be brilliant if these sessions could continue in the next academic year.

Thanks

Cath
